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River Searched For Missing Man 
(KAIR)--A missing Saint Joseph, Missouri man is the focus of a search underway
in Doniphan County.

According to a press release issued by the Kansas Bureau of Investigation, the
Doniphan County Sheriff's Office Monday morning received information that led
them to begin searching for the man, whose vehicle was located a short time later.

The Sheriff's Office requested the assistance of the KBI, and the investigation led
to a search of the Wolf River, in Doniphan County. There, the Kansas
Department of Wildlife, Parks, and Tourism assisted with the search effort.

The press release states that the investigation is ongoing, and “nothing further
will be released at this time.”
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